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From: Ian Gribben 
Sent: 15 November 2021 13:07
To: Local Plan
Subject: Objection to the South East Urban Extension

Dear Sir/Madam. 
 
My name is Ian Gribben of  I would like to object to the local plans for
the following reasons. 
 
* The development of green belt land where other options are available. 
 
* The lack of prioritisation of non greenbelt options for initial development.  
 
* Lack of planning for infrastructure. 
 
* The removal of agricultural farming industry in a post brexit era where we should be supporting british 
produce. 
 
* The reduction of arable farming knowing the environmental impact of meat will increase arable demand 
in the future. 
 
* The reduction of habitats for local wildlife. E.g. woodpeckers, jays, buzzards and bats. All of which are 
seen in wrights green. 
 
* Approval of peel hall in North warrington means that the demand for extension in south warrington should 
be reduced. There is no accomodation for this in the current plan. 
 
* The lack of consideration for the conversion of un-needed office spaces given the national transition to 
working from home. 
 
I thank you for considering each of the above and urge you to to prevent the destruction of these wonderful 
warrington landscapes. 
 
Thanks, 
Ian Gribben. 
 
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy 
 




